
 

Newsletter January 6, 2020 

Happy New Year! 
 
Alrighty- we are getting closer and closer to crunch time! 
We are all set for our Tournament on March 14th. This note will be brief because I am still 
waiting on confirmations for prices and dates for tournament items and needs. 
 

IC Day News 

 
I am hoping to host an IC day in February. I am having a few delays with reserving the space 
from facility use but hopeful I will have a date set very soon. This will be first come- first serve 
for teams to participate. 
 
 

2020 T-shirts 
 
We have our t-shirt design in and ready! I am still waiting for quotes back from t-shirt 
companies to try to get the best prices possible for us. I am anticipating that we can make the 
shirts work for $10-$12 per person. These are not mandatory but majority of our teams do 
purchase them. 

  



 
Registration 
 
I will be opening registration for tournament by the end of the month. You will be able to 
register for tournament, purchase t-shirts, and enter team data in when that is opened. I will 
absolutely help you through this process if you get stuck or have any troubles. 
 

Get your Team Number! 
 
I KNOW I still have teams out there that haven't purchased team numbers yet. You won't be 
able to register for tournament OR get t-shirts OR participate in IC day if you don't have a team 
number. Let me know if you are having any trouble getting your team number or need any 
additional teams. 
 
Thank you all for all you do! I am so excited to get working into this tournament season with 
you all. Please let me know if you have any questions! 

 
-Minda McGurk, Regional Director 

 
 

  

 


